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Hi Jamey- We actually met awhile back when you stopped by our cabin to see just how close the RV park would be,
sitting right next to our cabin.

My family is concerned with numerous things related to this proposal, even after adjustments were made by Pat. It is
very obvious that because Pat is no longer able to see his land because of water rights, he is trying to skirt the law
and make money using his land in a different way. Unfortunately this proposal continues to impact us and all of our
neighbors negatively.

This proposal will negatively impact us directly as Pat intends to use the easement on our land for an exit lane,
creating a huge traffic and fire safety issue. We already have major problems with the road quality and safety on
FSR 4517 all of which Pat and Mike refuse to fix as his today. And how they want to add another 30-50 vehicles per
weekend?

In addition, the noise and light pollution will completely ruin our way of life in the land next door along with
everyone else up in Granite Creek who have decided to make this area their home.

We will continue to fight. Just because Pat owns half this town does not mean he can get away with ruining what
everyone else has built. He is impacting so many of us who want to raise our children here and for what? More

money and more property? He needs to follow all the same rules as everyone else and stop this nonsense.

Lindsay Hasz
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